
NOTICE OF 

NO-CONTACT OPERATIONS 
 

Consistent with the President’s and the Governor’s directions to 

mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic, City Hall will be 

closed to the public until further notice in order to protect our 

staff while still providing the best level of service possible to our 

constituents.   

 

City operations are continuing via phone and email.  

Please call City Hall at (239) 949-6262 for assistance, or visit 

www.cityofbonitasprings.org for more information. 

http://www.cityofbonitasprings.org/

